
Jim Giattina/R4/USEPA/US 

05/07/2009 01:02PM 

Not sure yet... 
Sent by EPA Wireless E-Mail Services 

From: Tom Welborn 
Sent: 05/07/2009 12:58 PM EDT 

To Tom Welborn/R4/USEPAJUS@EPA, "Tom Welborn" 
<welborn.tom@epa.gov>, "Suzanne Schwartz" 
<schwartz.suzanne@epa.gov>, David 

cc "Bill Cox" <cox.williaml@epa.gov>, Geryl 
Ricks/R4/USEPAJUS@EPA, Angela 
Ellis/R4/USEP AJUS@EPA 

bee 

Subject Re: PCS Phosphate 404q Decision and Documents ] 

To: Jim Giattina; "Tom Welborn" <welborn.tom@epa.gov>; "Suzanne Schwartz" <schwartz.suzanne@epa.gov>; 
David Evans; Brian Frazer;Palmer Hough;"Jennifer{)erpy" ~derbJlt!tUlifer@~;;LgoY>~"ReheccaFnx'' 
<f6X.~re-becca@epa.gov>- · -- ··· 
Cc: "Bill Cox" <cox.williarnl@epa.gov>; Geryl Ricks; Angela Ellis 
Subject: Re: PCS Phosphate 404q Decision and Documents 

Do we know where in NC? I'm available but have a couple of conf call on Monday afternoon. 
Sent by EPA Wireless E-Mail Services 

From: Jim Giattina 
Sent: 05/07/2009 12:55 PM EDT 
To: "Tom Welborn" <welborn.tom@epa.gov>; "Suzanne Schwartz" <schwartz.suzanne@epa.gov>; David Evans; 

Brian Frazer; Palmer Hough; "Jennifer Derby" <derby.jennifer@epa.gov>; "Rebecca Fox" <fox.rebecca@epa.gov> 
Cc: "Bill Cox" <cox.williaml@epa.gov>; Geryl Ricks 
Subject: Fw: PCS Phosphate 404q Decision and Documents 

Tom ... perhaps we should drive up .. .I could leave Monday after lunch .. .Jim 
Sent by EPA Wireless E-Mail Services 

From: Stan Meiburg 
Sent: 05/07/2009 12:51 PM EDT 
To: "Dixon, Lester S SAD" <Lester.S.Dixon@usace.army.mil>; "Roy Crabtree" <Roy.Crabtree@noaa.gov>; "Sam 

Hamilton" <sam_hamilton @fws.gov> 
Cc: "Ryscavage, Jefferson COL SAW" <Jefferson.Ryscavage@us.army.mil>; "Middleton. Arthur L SAD" 

<Arthur.L.Middleton@usace.army.mil>; "Jim Giattina" <giattina.jim@epa.gov>; Tom Welborn; "Mike Shapiro" 
<shapiro.mike@epa.gov>; "Gregory Peck" <peck.gregory@epa.gov> 
Subject: Re: PCS Phosphate 404q Decision and Documents 

Thanks, Les. Jim Giattina will be on point for us. and he's cc'd on this email. This is a very high priority for us and 
we appreciate your help! 

Stan 
A. Stanley Meiburg 



Acting Regional Administrator 

EPA Region4 
Sam Nunn Atlanta Federal Center 

61 Forsyth Street, SW 
Atlanta, GA. 30303 

Office: ( 404) 562-8357 
Fax: ( 404) 562-9961 
Cell: (404) 435-4234 
Email: meiburg.stan@epa.gov 

Sent using Blackberry 

From: "Dixon, Lester S SAD" [Lester.S.Dixon@usace.army.mil] 

Sent: 05/07/2009 12:32 PM AST 

To: <Roy.Crabtree@noaa.gov>: <Sam_Hamilton@fws.gov>: Stan Meiburg 

Cc: "Ryscavage, Jefferson COL SAW" <Jefferson.Ryscavage@us.army.mil>: "Middleton, Arthur L SAD" 

~tlHH"b.Middleton@JJsace arm~ 

Subject: PCS Phosphate 404q Decision and Documents 

«FINAL Reply to EPA.pdf» 

Roy, Sam, and Stan 

Reference the attached letter addressed to EPA from Army subject same as above. 

Within ten days, the Corps has been directed to review the subject permit with the applicant and your 

respective agencies. COL Ryscavage has responsibility and the lead for this action. 

I discussed this action with Stan, and he suggested a pre-meeting of the Federal agencies. I concurred. 

Tentatively, a meeting is planned for Tuesday of next week in NC. 

Would you kindly identify a representative from your respective agencies. I will follow this email up with a 

phone call. 

Sincerely, 

Les Dixon 

US Army Corps of Engineers 

404 562 5200 


